
TOWNSHIP OF FREMONT 
COUNTY OF TUSCOLA 

MAYVILLE, MICHIGAN 48744 

Planning Commission Meeting 

 

October 4, 2016 
 

 

Board Present:  Amy Holbrook, Matt Blatt, Ron Curell, Ken Bragg, Tyler Ireland and RoseAnn Laskowski.     

Board Absent:  Terry Glowicki.    Guest Present: Henry Wymore, Lyle Fryers and Bob Gilling. 

 

Planning Commission Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Bragg. 

 
Approve Minutes:  Motion made by Blatt, seconded by Curell to approve the July 12, 2016, meeting minutes - 

motion carried.   

 

Public Comments:   
Bob Gilling stated that he will be working with Tim Harris to finish the excavation project on Harris’ property.  

He stated that he would like to put up a small sign at the road if it was allowed and Bragg stated that he is allowed 

a 16 square foot sign.  Bob also wanted to know if there were any other stipulations that he should know about 

because he wants to make sure that everything is done according to the ordinance.  He did state that he would be 

renewing the permit required by DEQ and any other necessary permits.  Bragg mentioned that he thinks there 

needs to be a reclamation plan and Lyle Fryers stated that he was pretty sure that Tim had said that he already has 

one in place. 

 

Old Business: 
There was an article in the current MTA magazine that discussed the newest bill pass regarding the marijuana 

regulations.  This new bill gives townships more authority regarding what is allowed in the township.  

 

New Business: 
Board set the next meeting date as January 10, 2017, at 7 p.m.  

 

Next Meeting:  Next Planning Commission meeting will be on January 10, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Amy L. Holbrook, Secretary 


